
Invitation from the Karuk People’s 
Center for Tribal Collaboration 

 
Ayukii,  
 
The Karuk People’s Center, in 
collaboration with the Clarke 
Historical Museum in Eureka, 
is developing a new exhibit 
that will explore and 
commemorate the distinctive 
Karuk People’s culture and 
lifeways. The exhibit is 
scheduled to open in 
September 2010. The theme of 
the exhibit is continuing Karuk 
care for all living things. 
Displays will address 
stewardship values, historical 
impacts, ceremonial life, as well 
as contemporary art. We will 
have special guest speakers 
and other events during the 
time of the exhibition at the 
Clarke Museum. The exhibition 
will then travel to the People’s 
Center in Athithúfvuunupma 
(Happy Camp). The planning 
committee welcomes your participation and suggestions for this 
exhibition, and would also like Karuk artists who wish to display some 
of their work or families who would like to loan items for display to 
contact us as soon as possible. Please contact Helene Rouvier, People’s 
Center Coordinator, at hrouvier@karuk.us (530) 493-1600 ext 2202), or 
Council Members Bud Johnson or Sonny Davis.  
 
Yootva! 
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